
Week of October 3, 2022

Hello everyone!

The members of CICADA will
be sending out short
newsletters 1-2 times per

month on topics relevant for inclusion and community building. Here are some things we’d like
to share with you this week:

● Please follow the CI Twitter account to get information on upcoming events around the
CI. Also, be sure to add our CI seminar Google calendar to your own!

● Thank you to all who came by for our first community building discussion on cultural
competence. Please let Emily or Cody know if you would like a copy of the slides from
the presentation!

● There will be an announcement about the October birthday party - please attend, even if
only for a few minutes to say hello and enjoy some snacks!

● Be on the lookout for an email with information on how to submit ‘good news’ to be
shared via email to the CI - publication highlights will also be posted on Twitter!

● Remember that Sept 15 through Oct 15 is Hispanic Heritage Month - see the Dept. of
Multicultural Services website or the Hispanic Presidents’ Council website for more
information on local events

As always, if you have any thoughts or ideas that would help make the CI a better place, please
let one of us know!

CICADA Members:

Cody Parker, chair
Bassam Aboona
Phil Adsley
Paula Barton
Emily Harris
Brennan Ochoa
Shane Schmidt

https://twitter.com/tamucyclotron
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=c_ok54gito0roj5eme1snej2gkog%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FChicago
https://dms.tamu.edu/events/hispanic-heritage-month/
https://hpctamu.wixsite.com/hpctamu/hhm

